
Iris Rollins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20210015. 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 3, 2022 2:22 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: TO CLK Docket #20210015 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 03, 2022 2:08 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK Docket #20210015 

From: Cassie Booth <firedisp912@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Saturday, July 30, 2022 12:15 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: $25 base rate 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/3/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 05207-2022 

I disagree with the changes that increased my monthly FPL bill. Just because I have solar shouldn't make me 
subject to the new $25 base rate charge. Trying to help the environment and I get screwed because they want 
more money! This also effects lots of people who are seasonal and aren't here 6 months out of the year. I pay 
tge base fee, my charges/usage but also have to pay the solar company for the panels. I can't afford the extra 
$25/mo ! This charge needs to be removed for solar customers. They get to bank our unused energy so they are 
truly making a profit off this charge. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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